
Long Range Academic Planning 
 
The only issue that LRAP has dealt with is the University’s Strategic Plan.  The 
members of LRAP felt the need for broad input and requested that the Provost 
appoint a larger Strategic Planning Team that includes all LRAP members.  This 
team will ultimately present a plan to LRAP, which will then consider it, perhaps 
revise it, and forward it to the senate.  During the process we will seek to involve 
the campus community as much as possible.  We are planning to activate a 
discussion board where people can participate in threaded discussions, and we 
will hold open meetings, however, we are still in the very early stages of the 
process. 
 


